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This process has been made so technical that it is even difficult to have reached this stage to
request a written submission. It is outside the realm of possibility for many of the members of our
rural community. The choice of Lincoln for this representation has also been made to complicate
the possibility of the general community directly affected by these proposals less aware of the
planning process taking place and less able to attend.


